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Open Government Impact Statement  Measure: HB 2427 
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly    Only impacts on Original or Engrossed 
2021 Regular Session     Versions are Considered Official 

Prepared by: Cameron D. Miles 
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SUMMARY 

Directs Housing and Community Services Department to establish and maintain uniform rental 
application system. Requires landlords to accept uniform rental application submitted with 
uniform tenant screening report. 

Becomes operative January 1, 2022. 

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure information provided by a tenant to the Housing 
and Community Services Department or the operator of the uniform rental application system in 
a uniform rental application or uniform tenant screening report. 

If the public records were instead subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law, the 
public could learn additional information provided by prospective tenants in a uniform rental 
application or uniform tenant screening report. 


